
1. DON’T BE A FOOL, OBSERVE THE 9 METRE RULE – MAAA MOP014 6.5 Helicopter Flying: The MAAA       

requires that helicopters flying outdoors are not to be flown any closer than 9 metres to all pilots operating 

at the time.  

2. IT’S GREAT WHEN YOU FLY WITH A MATE –Avoid flying alone, always fly with a mate. If something does     
happen, there is someone there to help. 

3. IF IN DOUBT, CALL IT OUT – If you see a pilot do something you think is unsafe, approach the pilot and 
ask them to stop flying in that manner. If the pilot doesn’t like this approach, refer him to you club         
committee and let them take action. 

HELICOPTER FLIGHT SAFETY REMINDER 

PLEASE FLY SAFELY. YOUR FAMILY NEEDS YOU! 
A Safety message from the MAAA Helicopter Sub Committee  


